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We know you value accessibility and pathway connections in Fern Bay —
that’s why we’re starting work on a major shared pathway project in Fern Bay.

Project details

The shared path project for Fern Bay will be

1.7km long and will provide a much needed safe What's the difference between a

link for both pedestrians and cyclists. The extent shared path and a footpath?

and staging plan for these works is shown over Shared paths are 2 to 2.5m wide and

the page. allows space for both pedestrians
and cyclists. Footpaths are generally

Stage 1 — Between Vardon and Taylor Roads 0.8 to1.2m wide and are designed for

Commencing in August, this stage involves the pedestrian use.

construction of a new 430 metre path between
Vardon and Taylor Roads.

The new shared path will replace the existing
narrow footpath and will be suitable for both
pedestrians and cyclists.

Access to properties will be maintained during
the works and stage 1 construction is expected to
take 8 to 10 weeks, weather permitting.

Stage 2 — Between Bayway Village and
Vardon Road and between Taylor and Braid
Roads

This stage will be delivered once the necessary
approvals are in place. These sections of path
are subject to an Aboriginal Cultural Heritage
Assessment and application for an Aboriginal
Heritage Impact Permit if required. These
approvals can take several months to obtain.

It is expected that stage 2 construction will begin
in May 2022.

Keeping up to date
Scan the QR code to
head to our projects and
works page to keep up to
date on this project.

If you have questions
about this project call us
on 02 4988 0255.
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